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Dear Valued Customer: 
 
In observance of Memorial Day, Monday, May 29, many rail terminals supporting the 
Pacer Stacktrain network will be closed.  Likewise, the Pacer Stacktrain Customer 
Support, Rail Billing, and Equipment Reservations functions will be closed.  Also, Pacer 
Stacktrain operations personnel will be greatly reduced from normal Monday levels. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain services with a scheduled cut-off of Monday May 29, 2006 will not 
operate. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain services operating with volume tendered to the network prior to the 
Memorial Day weekend will continue to operate through to destination with 24-36 hour 
delays as the Union Pacific and CSX will attempt to minimize rail network operations so 
that crew members may observe the holiday with their families. 
 
Those services with scheduled arrival and availability on Memorial Day will be delayed 
24 hours at arrival terminal due to the holiday operating schedule.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the Memorial Day Holiday operating plan, please 
contact your local Pacer Customer Support or Sales Representative regarding specific 
terminals or Pacer Stacktrain Services. 
 
We appreciate your business.  And we hope that you enjoy the Memorial Day Holiday. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain Operations 
 
This communication may contain promotional information from Pacer Stacktrain.  We have sent this 
communication to you because you previously expressed interest in receiving these communications from 
Pacer Stacktrain.  If you do not wish to receive this particular communication in the future, please reply to 
this message and type “REMOVE ME” in your subject line.  Pacer Stacktrain maintains its corporate 
headquarters at 2300 Clayton Road, Suite 1200, Concord, CA  94520. 
 
 


